Worplesdon Primary School — Weekly Update
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Dear Parents / Carers,
Friday 28t March

Wow we cannot believe we have finished for Easter and only have one more term to go before this academic year is
finished. Time flies! It has been an enjoyable, fun-filled Spring Term.

Thank you to those of you who attended the ‘Spring Haven Gathering’. It was a lovely way to end the Spring Term.
We hope you enjoyed the delicious food we made in Food Tech. The children worked really hard and were so excited
for all of you to arrive.

In science this week, we learnt about food chains. The children were enthusiastic and were able to share multiple
examples and ideas. In social context this week, the children role played examples of peer pressure and identified
which is positive.

We hope you have an enjoyable, relaxing Easter break. We look forward to seeing you back at school refreshed for
the summer term.

Congratulations to these children for receiving a golden leaf:

Teddy — For showing empathy and being reflective in tricky situations.
Jacob H - For doing amazing in his speech and language sessions.
Jack — For answering tricky questions in science and being a role model.

Best wishes,

The Falcons Team



